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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Sheryl Mitchell Theriot, City Administrator 
DA: July 26, 2021 

RE: Comprehensive Plan - Adoption 

 
The most recent Master Plan was adopted in 2014. It was determined to incorporate a 
Comprehensive Plan as the planning document, which includes planning policies, land use plan, 
zoning and implementation plan. 
 

 Comprehensive Plan Draft: Planning Commission recommended at their March 16th 
meeting that City Council approve the release of the draft comprehensive plan to adjacent 
communities for review (requirement of the Michigan Planning Enabling Act).  
 

 The review period was 63 days, after which time, the PC will held a public hearing on the 
plan and consider adoption. The Public Hearing was held by the Planning Commission on 
July 20th. 
 

 Comments were received from Oakland County and the City of Southfield. 
 
 
 
Suggested Motion: 
 
Approve the Comprehensive Plan as recommended by the Planning Commission 
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